
Update on the upcoming Conference Book 
 
 
Doug Pearce and Dick Butler are pleased to report that they are on the point 
of signing an agreement to publish a book entitled Tourism Research: a 
20/20vision’ containing selected papers to be presented at the la Rioja 
meeting of the Academy. The proposal was well received and the editors are 
confident that the publishers will be able to deliver a timely and high quality 
publication. All contributors to the proposal that went forward have been 
contacted with feedback from the reviewer and advice that chapters will now 
have a maximum length of 5000 words. Style guidelines will be sent out 
shortly. Contributors are also reminded of the following deadlines: 
 
1 May 2009: submission of full papers. This will enable some editorial 
feedback to contributors while in La Rioja 
 
30 September 2009: submission of final versions of papers incorporating any 
changes made after presentation and discussion in La Rioja. 
 
 
 
 


